
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
May 28th, 2010 

169th School Day 
 
Anime Club will meet in B-10 Ms. Judy’s room this afternoon.  This will be their 
last meeting and will last about 30 minutes longer.  Please make plans to attend. 
 
Rising Seniors and Juniors desiring to serve as mentors in freshmen homerooms 
next year please sign up with Mrs. Hardin in the guidance office.   
 
Senior National Honor Society members need to pick up their cords and tassels in 
Mrs. McElreath’s room, C-11, before or after school.  
 
Orion students need to go by Ms. Medford’s room to pick up their CD’s 
 
Baseball uniforms need to be turned in immediately to Coach Shepard. 
 
The Auto Club will be sponsoring a Auto Show on Saturday, June 5 in the Pisgah 
“A” Parking Lot from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.     
 
Appeal Packets are now available in the front office.  They must be completed 
and turned into Mr. Barbee by Monday, May 31.   
 
Students may also sign up for Saturday School in Guidance.  
 
 
TEACHERS: 
 
CAFETERIA DUTY:  May 31 – June 4   
1st  Lunch   Henson and Fox 
2nd  Lunch  Smith and Hogue 
3rd  Lunch  McElreath and Godfrey 
 
 


